

Celebrating the Past... Challenging the Future

> Dr. James Ray President/General Director

April 14, 2010

My Dear Friend:

Thank you for your wonderful support of the General Fund of Baptist International Missions. Many people do not understand the importance of the work done at the Home Office. Every week the Mission processes and sends the gifts from people like you to the missionaries in 97 countries of the world. If the Missions Center closed for even one week, the missionaries would suffer greatly. Thank God that you help us to stay alert and on the front lines for our dear missionaries!

Again, thank you for supporting the General Fund and the ministry of the Home Office. It is so vital, and God has given you a special understanding of this great need. I pray that God will continue to bless your life for His glory. Pray for us as God reminds you.

I am...

Yours for the harv

ames R. Ray President, BIMI

JRR:ljb